
 
 

Charlestown High School  
Return to School Plan 

 

Social Distancing in the Classroom 
 

● Classroom furniture should be adjusted to rows, spaced apart as reasonably possible, 
and facing in the same direction as much as possible. 

● Teachers should have an assigned seating arrangement at all times. 
● Teachers will conduct class outside when it is appropriate and weather permits. 

 

 

Movement Between Classes 
 

● Students will walk on the right side of the hallway to avoid coming into contact with 
someone face to face 

● Block scheduling will be utilized to increase class time and decrease time in the 
hallway 

● Students will have access to hand sanitizers in the hallway and be allowed to use the 
restroom to was their hands 

 

 

Cafeteria/Meals 
 

● There will be more stations available to access food in the cafeteria 
● Tables will be moved out into the  hallway and spaced out in the cafeteria 
● Once students choose their seat in the cafeteria, they will not be allowed to roam the 

cafeteria and visit other tables.  
● Upperclassmen will be encouraged to use the patio when the weather permits 

 

 

Visitors 
 

● There will be no outside guest or speakers allowed for the year 
● Parents needing to meet with a staff member should call the school and make an 

appointment- only 1 parent will be allowed in the building at a time 
● Parents signing students out should call Jami Lee in attendance when they arrive and 

she will send the student outside to the vehicle 
 

 
 



Cleaning and Sanitizing 
 

● Teachers will be provided with sanitizing supplies to spray the desks and/or shared 
space and materials between class uses 

● Teachers will be provided with sanitizer in the classroom 
● Classrooms where it is appropriate and already conducive may allow students to wash 

their hands within the classroom as well 
 

 

Masks/Face Coverings 
● All students in grades 6-12 will be required to wear masks, or face coverings, in school 

when they are unable to social distance unless they have an underlying health issue 
that precludes them from wearing a mask.  Also, all Greater Clark staff will be required 
to wear masks, or face coverings in school when they are unable to social distance 
unless they have an underlying health issue that precludes them from wearing a mask. 

● Students will be required to refrain from wearing any mask that has inappropriate 
language or reference to drugs and alcohol.  

 

 


